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29th June 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Before School Activity Club 

We have been fortunate enough to secure some funding that will allow us to open a morning 

activity session. We still have some open spaces at these sessions if your child would like to 

attend. 

 

Mondays 8:00-8:45 – Table Tennis 

Tuesdays 8:00-8:45 – Yoga 

Wednesdays 8:00-8:45 – Archery 

 

Children will need to be brought to school for 8am. The sessions will be led by Mrs Loi, and are 

free of charge. The sessions will run for the remainder of the Summer term. Children do not 

need to be in PE kit for these sessions. 

 

Please contact the school office if your child would like to attend any of the sessions. Places are 

limited, so will be allocated on a first come first served basis. You will be contacted to let you 

know if your child has been given a place or not. 

 

I hope to see some of you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Waller 

PE Subject Lead 
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